
 

 
 
 
 

‘Gifts to Ignite the World’ Book 

 

8th February 

 

Dear parents, 

Our Year 5 and 6 children have had the amazing opportunity to work with the author                 

Antony Lishak to produce writing for our very own book. Along with 10 other schools they                

considered both the beauty and flaws of the world, producing some thoughtful reflections             

through a wide range of writing genres. Many of the children thought about how they could use                 

their own unique gifts to make the world a better place. All their writing has been published in a                   

book and you have the opportunity to purchase one. Please fill out the form below along with                 

£3.70 and return to the school office by Friday 10th February  

 

Thank you 

Miss Reid  

 

 

 

________________________________________________________________________________

__ 

 

‘Gifts to Ignite the World’ Book 

 

Name of child:__________________________________________      Class: _________ 

 

 

I would like a copy of the Book ‘Gifts to Ignite the World’ and enclose £3.70      

 

 

Signed: _______________________ 

 


